
From: Trella Laughlin
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: More Pollution?
Date: Monday, April 06, 2015 12:26:21 PM

PLEASE:
 
Do not let the HOG FACTORY spread more waste.
This time, you can do you job.
 
Trella Laughlin
Eureka Springs, AR

mailto:happyhappyhappy71@cox.net
mailto:WaterDraftPermitComments@adeq.state.ar.us

